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IN THE MATTER of the Resource 

Management Act 1991 

AND  

IN THE MATTER of Hearing of Submissions 

and Further Submissions 

on the Proposed Porirua 

District Plan 

 

Minute 31 – Stream 5 Site Visits 

1. The Hearing Panel has been approached by one submitter seeking upzoning 

of their property, requesting that we undertake a site visit prior to the hearing. 

2. The Panel agrees that this would likely be advantageous.  Other submitters 

seeking rezoning relief in particular are invited to consider whether it might 

assist the Hearing Panel to view their properties in advance of the hearing 

and, if so, to contact the Hearing Administrator. 

3. The Hearing Panel’s intention is to undertake site visits on the Sunday prior 

to hearing commencement (15 May 2022).   

4. This will not preclude the Hearing Panel from undertaking further site visits 

after the hearing if required.   

 

Dated 28 March 2022  

 

 

Trevor Robinson 
Chair 
For the Proposed Porirua District Plan Hearings Panel 


